

## **ROUSDON OWNERS AND RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION**

### **Meeting of the Committee held after the AGM on 30 June 2019**

#### **MINUTES**

Present: Roy Jones (chair), John Broome, John Rose, Anne Fleming, Sylvia Stride, Freda Tate, Neil Wilkins. Apologies: Jill Tollafield, Glynis Preshaw, Jeremy Powell-Tuck.

1. New members welcomed: Neil, Freda and Jeremy (in his absence).
2. John B will serve as Secretary, and Anne will fill the gap if ever he is forced to be absent.
3. The management of the defibrillator will be discussed at the next meeting. John B will contact Jeremy about it.
4. We will propose to Allhallows that a notice is placed at the entry to the beach, requesting people to take away all their own rubbish and if possible other rubbish they find on the beach. John B to contact Allhallows.
5. The next meeting will discuss the website and the possibility of distributing The Rousdoner electronically. In the meantime, Anne will try and collect technical information about what would be possible.
6. John B to arrange the date of the next meeting using Doodle Poll.